
Reopen Klingle Road 
Copyright © Washington Post, Saturday, April 28, 2001; Page A20  

The Post's April 12 editorial calling for the reopening of Klingle Road was right on the money. It is 
hard for me to believe that there are so many selfish people in that neighborhood. 

In her April 17 letter, Beth Daley stated that Klingle Road was not paved until 1954. I grew up on 
Lowell Street in Cleveland Park and cannot remember when the road was not paved. I used the 
road for my commute to the University of Maryland between 1941 and 1948 with time out for 3 
1/2 years of military service. 

CHARLES A. CARRY JR. 
Bethesda  

 


